
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  August 8, 2023 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES STAFF READY FOR NEW SCHOOL YEAR: Last May, Homedale Elementary School bid farewell to six 
retirees. We love them and will miss them all. With those changes, several new teachers and support 
staff have joined our family for the 2023-2024 school year. We are excited to welcome seven new 
teachers, two support staff, and six others who have been with us in the past, but are starting new 
positions this year. It is going to be a GREAT year at Homedale Elementary School!  
 
HES ENROLLMENT UPDATE: As of Tuesday, August 8th, our total enrollment by grade level is as follows: 
 
Kindergarten: 97 
1st Grade: 92 
2nd Grade: 110 
3rd Grade: 90 
4th Grade: 105 
 
Total: 500 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
August 14th  Opening Meeting for all staff/Teacher Work Day 
August 15th  New Staff Orientation 
August 15-17th  Staff In-Service/Work Days 
August 17th  District-Wide Open House 
August 21st  First Day of School 
September 4th  NO SCHOOL – LABOR DAY 
September 8th  Staff In-Service 


